
SAFETY NOTICE 



Remember, RoofWalker® boots are intended for use only when you are on a roof or ascending 
or descending one. They are not designed for every day wear. Using them incorrectly or not 
as intended will result in the boot pads failing prematurely. Additionally, while MBS Outfitters 
provides a 30-day warranty against manufacturing defects, the boot pads will naturally 
experience normal wear after multiple uses and are intended to be a replaceable part of 
the boot. Refer to the product information that came with your boots for details on when to 
replace the pads.

Always inspect the boot and pad prior to each use to ensure that the boot pad is properly 
adhered to the boot. If for any reason it is not, do not use the boot until the pad is replaced. 

If you have any questions regarding your RoofWalker® boots, please contact MBS Outfitters  
at 419-481-8184. 

IMPORTANT SAFETY REMINDER FROM MBS OUTFITTERS

Scan or visit 
mbsoutfitters.com/the-roofwalker 

If Delamination occurs within the first 30 days of  
your purchase date, discontinue use Immediately 
and contact MBS Outfitters for pad replacement


